
Sandersville City Council
Meeting Minutes

August 19, 2019 – 5:00 P.M.

Council Members and City Employees present:

Mayor Jimmy Andrews                                             

Mayor Pro Tem Smith                                    

Council Member Jason Davis                                    

Council Member Danny Brown

Council Member Mayme Dennis                                                       

Judy McCorkle, City Administrator

Kandice Hartley, City Clerk

                                                                                                           

Mayor Andrews called the August 19, 2019 meeting of the Sandersville City Council to order at 5:00 p.m.

 

City Administrator McCorkle discussed a power sale contract from MEAG with the City of LaFayette with the Mayor and Council. Administrator
McCorkle stated that this would be a least a two year contract beginning January 2020 and would begin with 8 MWs of power, but could get up to as
much as 10 MWs. Mayor Pro Tem Smith questioned if Tom Berry had reviewed the contract and Administrator McCorkle confirmed that Tom Berry
had worked with LaFayette to develop the contract.

 

MOTION TO AUTHORIZE THE SALE OF EXCESS POWER TO THE CITY OF LAFAYETTE

Council Member Dennis made a motion to sell excess power to the City of Lafayette. Council Member Davis seconded and the motion
passed unanimously.

 

MOTION TO AUTHORIZE THE PAYMENT OF AN INVOICE TO WATCH GUARD FOR A CAR CAMERA IN THE AMOUNT OF
$6,110 FOR THE POLICE DEPARTMENT.

Council Member Dennis made a motion to authorize the payment of an invoice to Watch Guard for a car camera in the amount of $6,110
for the police department. Council Member Davis seconded and the motion passed unanimously.

 

Administrator McCorkle stated that this camera would be funded through the safety grant.

 

ADJOURNMENT

With no further business, Council Member Davis made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mayor Pro Tem Smith seconded and the
meeting was unanimously adjourned.

 

 


